
 
 

D5S STANDARD REPORT 
DATE: 30NOV19  
OFFICE: SO-MS  
FLOTILLA: DIVISION 10  FLOTILLA 10-05  
 
PAST 90 DAYS 

• SEPTEMBER VISITED LOCAL MARINAS AT DEEP CREEK, INDIGO PLANTATION, SOUTH HARBOR AND 
DUTCHMAN CREEK ON CLEAN MARINA PROGRAM.  HOPE TO DEVELOP FURTHER. 

• TAUGHT GOOD MATE COURSE AT DIVISION WORKSHOP AND MENTORED LEE GARVIN TO GET HIS 
INSTRUCTOR CERTIFICATION. 

• ATTENDED THREE MARINE SAFETY FORUM WEBINARS 

• CONTINUED TO WORK ON AUX-MEES CERTIFICATION 

• PROVIDED VESSEL EXAMINERS MARINE SAFETY BROCHURES ON THE RELATIONSHIP OF RECREATIONAL 
BOATING ON OUR ENVIRONMENT. 

• ASKED ALL FSO-MS TO WORK WITH THEIR RESPECTIVE FOS-MT TO GET MORE MEMBERS TO TAKE THE 
GOOD MATE COURSE. 

• WAS OFFERED AND ACCEPTED THE APPOINTMENT TO ADSO-MS FOR DISTRICT 5S. 

• CONTINUED TO PROMOTE PREVENTION OUTREACH AND HOW IT AFFECTS ALL OF US AT THE LOCAL 
LEVEL. 

 
 

 
UPCOMING 30DAYS 

 

• CONTINUE TO WORK WITH FSO-VE ON A COMBINED VE, PV AND MS CLASS AT STATION OKI. 

• WORKING WITH BARRY EVERHART, CFVS AT FORT MACON TO DEVELOP A PLAN TO GET MORE CFV 
EXAMINERS CERTIFIED. 

• CURRENTLY MENTORING A MEMBER OF FLOTILLA 10-05 FOR CFV EXAMINER. 

• WORKING WITH NC FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE TO ADOPT A RAMP TO BE MANNED BY FLOTILLA 10-05. 
 

 
BEYOND 30 DAYS 

 

• WORKNG WITH CAPE FEAR YACHT CLUB TO MAKE AN AWW PRESENTATION AND DEVELOP FURTURE 
PRESENTATIONS AS WELL. 

• CONTINUE TO PROMOTE THE EFFECTS OF RECREATIONAL BOATING ON OUR LOCAL ENVIRONMENT. 

• AWAITING NEW BOATING SAFETY COURSE MATERIAL FOR 2020 TO SEE THE EXTENT OF MS MATERIAL 
INCLUDED.  WILL DO SOME COURSE INSTRUCTION WHEN SCHEDULE IS DEVELOPED. 

• CONTINUE TO WORK TOWARD AUX-MEES CERTIFICATION. 

• TAKE ON THE NEW POSITION OF ADSO-MS AND PROMOTE ALL DIVISION PROGRAMS TO THE FULLEST 
EXTENT. 

 



 
 
Other Notes/Requests:  

 

• WE NEED TO CONTINUE TO DEVELOP MORE INTEREST IN MSEP AT ALL LEVELS.  THE RELATIONSHIP OF 
PREVENTION OUTREACH TO ALL AREAS OF ASPECTS OF OUR FLOTILLAS IS EXTENSIVE. 

• WOULD LIKE TO SEE ALL MEMBERS COMPLETE THE GOOD MATE COURSE DURING THE FIRST TWO YEARS 
OF MEMBERSHIP. THE GM PROGRAM IS BASIC TO ALL WE DO OUR RBS PROGRAM. 

• I WANT TO THANK EVERYONE FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND ALL YOU DO TO MAKE LIFE ON THE WATER SAFER 
AND MORE ENJOYABLE. 

 
SUBMITTED BY:  David Tester:  SO-MS  


